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Hon. Presidents:  T Tait, S O’Boyle, G Hayden, D Toms 

Minutes of ECM 
Monday 17th June 2019 8pm at Fox & Hounds, Waterlooville 

 

Attended by: Mick Hall (Treasurer, Fixtures & Competition Secretary), Chris King (Chairperson) ,  MJ 

Etherington, Rob Beacher, Rob Young 

Apologies:  Ryan Walters, Mark Trotter (Secretary), Mark Harris 

Minutes of Last Meeting 

Agreed by Committee. 

 

1 Fines: No fines are due  

  

2 AGM: The Annual General Meeting is scheduled for the 29th July 2019, at 8pm at The Fox and Hounds. The 

trophy presentation will also take place. Please note that any and all proposals for the upcoming season 

have to be received the committee in writing before theAGM. 

 

3 SGM: The SGM will be held at the Fox and Hounds at 8 pm on Monday 2nd September. All teams are to be                

represented to collect fixtures and receive any updates from the committee. Failure to attend will result in a 

£10 fine. Singles/Doubles and 3 man entries can be entered on this date. 

 

4 Venue Players: The committee has decided to put in a proposal to remove the option of venue players from 

the league, as there were very few entered last year. As it is a change to the rules, it need to go to a vote at 

the AGM. 

 

5 Committee Members: As most people now know, Tony Carrington has retired from the committee. We 

thank him for his input over the years. It leaves a space on the committee, and if anyone is interested, then 

talk to the committee at the AGM. 

 

 

Finally, as a reminder the website http://meonvalleypoolleague.com has been updated and will continue to be 

updated. Please use this as your first port of call for any documents etc. If you have any suggestions for items 

you think should be included please contact the committee. 

Next Committee Meeting will follow the SGM on Monday 2nd September at approx. 21:00 at the Fox & Hounds 

following the SGM.  

 

http://meonvalleypoolleague.com/

